
 

 

February 7, 2022 

 

Dear Heidelberg Community, 
  
Stoner Health & Counseling Center has extended the time for Tuesday’s COVID-19 
Booster Clinic on campus, and we have added approximately 30 new appointment 
slots. 
  
The clinic will now take place Tuesday, February 8, from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. in Campus 
Center 120. We are working with the Seneca County General Health District to offer 
this clinic to our campus community. 
  
If you would like to get your booster tomorrow, please use this form to indicate your 
preferred time and booster type. 
  
You are eligible to receive the booster: 

¶ If you received your second Pfizer or Moderna vaccine more than 5 months ago, 

you are eligible for the booster. 

¶ If you received your Johnson & Johnson single-dose vaccine more than 2 

months ago, you are eligible for the booster. 

All three booster types (Moderna, Pfizer and Johnson & Johnson) will be available 
Tuesday. 
  
Please bring the following documents with you to your appointment: 

¶ your photo ID 
¶ your health insurance card 
¶ your shot record, so the Health Department can verify your booster eligibility. 

They will not be able to administer the booster without proof of primary series 
vaccine completion and dates. 

* Note: If you would like to get your primary series vaccination, you are welcome 
to do so at this clinic. Please use the same form to sign up for an appointment 

https://heidelberg.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aedcf85e9275dba4a51d423f2&id=a7e68113d4&e=97159f85d8
https://heidelberg.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aedcf85e9275dba4a51d423f2&id=61f2daf250&e=97159f85d8


 
If you have any issues, please reach out to me at 419-448-2041. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Janelle Baldosser, CNP 
Director of Stoner Health & Counseling Center 
 
 


